
 

 OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR   

 September 17, 2024  

 

Dear Faculty and Students, 
  
In accordance with the Minister of Education and Higher Education’s announcement, 
the American University of Beirut will be closed tomorrow Wednesday September 18, 
with the exception of essential services. 
  
Office of the Registrar   

 

 


